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Weethalle Public School

Empowering Learners for their future
Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email: Weethalle- 12th October 2020
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Principal: Jason Hurley Term 4: Week 1

FROM THE PRINCIPAL ¢

Welcome back everyone, we hope you had a safe and relaxing break.

Covid-19 restrictions are still in place this term for non-essential visitors to the school. This includes
using ZOOM for P&C meetings and parents dropping off and collecting students from the front gate
whilst social distancing from other parents and staff who maybe at the front of the school. Children who
are absent due to cold and flu type symptoms will still need a Covid-19 test before returning to school,
no sick child is to attend school.

Restrictions have been eased for students, which allow for interschool activities to occur and school
excursions. Hopefully we will have news soon of arrangements for an overnight excursion some time this
term. It also means that the primary students will be able to participate in a cricket day in West Wyalong
in week 3.

We will continue to update you on further changes and updates to Covid-19 restrictions throughout the
term.

Next week is the official Children's Book Council of Australia Book Week the theme this year is Curious
Creatures, Wild Minds. Students are encouraged to come dressed in the theme or their favourite book
character on Friday 23rd October. Unfortunately due to restrictions parents will not be able to browse
the book fair, however we will be photographing the display for parents to view online and in next
weeks newsletter.

Jason Hurley

Principal
Next Week 19 20 21 22 23

School Photos Book Week
parade
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advancedlife

photography & print specialists
Weethalle Public School

SCHOOL WILL BE TAKEN ON:
Tuesday 20 October 2020

ORDER NOW go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the code

3CH P58 N8A

Dear Parents,

School photographs are scheduled to be taken by advancedife. Whilst an envelope and flyer will be distributed shortly, if
possible it is our preference that ordering be completed online to reduce administration and potential security issues related
o the return of cash and envelopes on photo day.

Orders for packages and sibling photographs can be placed securely online at www.advancediife.com.au using our school's
unique 9 digit advancedorder code. Portrait and group package orders are due by photography day.

Should you wish to purchase a sibling photograph online, the order must be placed no later than the day before photography
day. Sibling photographs will only be aken if an order has been placed.

Should you have any quenes concerning school photographs or online ordering, please contact us at
www_advancediife. com.aufcontact

Thank you to those parents that have
already sent in photos. We have now
started working on the End of Year MENTAL HEALTH MONTH
book.

Take a moment for you!
Take a photo that represents your
strength, resilience or happy place!

#TAKEAMOMENT4U

WANTED
photos for the School Year book

Due to COVID we don’t have a lot of
photos for our school magazine this
year. If you have any photos from
events held early in the year, ANZAC
day and home learning etc could you
please send them to

Take, tag and post your photo on Instagram!
Spread the word!

weethalle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au




TERM 4 CALENDAR

Monday | Tuesday | Wednesd | Thursday Friday
ay

12 13 14 15 16

One
19 20 21 22 23
School Photos BOOK FAIR/
DRESS UP

Two
26 27 28 29 30
REROCK Primary Cricket Halloween

Performance Dress

Three -
2 Nov 3 4 5 6

Four
9 10 11 12 13

Five
16 17 18 19 20

Six
23 24 25 26 27
Seven
30 1 2 3 4
Eight

7 8 9 10 11

Nine
14 15 16 17 18
STAFF ONLY STAFF ONLY




Stay safe at school

Canteen Roster Term 4 2020

Friday 16™ October Candice Davey Friday 20" November Tara Whiteman
Friday 23" October Narelle Cattle Friday 27" November Kel Bridge
Friday 30" October Simone Hall Friday 4™ December Sheryll Caldow

Friday 6™ November Sarah Anderson Friday 1 1" December Louise Sinca
Friday 13" November Georgie Luelf Friday 18" December Candice Davey

Your help is very much appreciated in keeping our Canteen running. If you have any
problems with these dates, please see if you can swap with someone or contact me
(Candice 0428 311 981) and | will do my best to cover for you.
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1.5 metres apart
We all like to socialise with
our friends but it's important
to keep a distance to stop the
spread of the COVID-19 virus.

Clean your hands
with soap and water,
or hand santiser.
Cover your nose and
mouth when you
cough or sneeze.
Avoid close contact
with anyone with
cold or flu-like

Stay home if you
are sick.
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Please use hand sanitiser
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1800 55 1800
available 24/7
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